
To whom this may concern, 
 
We are a hard working family that pays high taxes. For 12 years now my family has been vaccine 
exempt. My children have been straight A students. Do not have any learning disabilities. Are respectful. 
Do not take daily medications. Are healthy as can be. Hardly ever sick. Our family respectfully ask that 
you do not take our rights and freedom of choice away. Vaccines are poisons. It is against GODS wishes 
and we do not wish to poison the very bodies GOD has blessed us with. GOD decides when we live and 
when we die. Not some poisonous liquid or a Doctor. Stop taking our freedom away. Its not our vaccine 
exempt children causing any outbreaks. Its the lack of quarantine at the airports and borders. Stop 
letting people bring in the disease from other countries. My children will not be subject to this abuse 
you intend to impose on their bodies. This is the very reason why we stopped having children. Our vote 
is NO! 
 
Thank you, 
Cassidy Davis 
 


